
Regarding House bill 1136, I see no rationale reason to seal the record of someone who commits a motor vehicle
offense related to driving under the influence.
This is a senseless attempt to create an unnecessary exclusion. A DUI is a serious offense and the penalties should
actually be greater and no grace or second chances allowed.


